
The following schools have still not submited the name of
your parent(s) for the District Title I Advisory Board.  These

names were due  September 20th to Mrs. Whitaker.  Her email
is washins@pitt.k12.nc.us. We are waiting on this information

to be able to schedule our required meeting. 
Belvoir
CM Eppes
Eastern
Pactolus 

FED FOCUS FOR TITLE I CONTACTS
October 7 - 11, 2024

Materials for ATSI Schools:
ATSI school, should have received the following materials. They will

be sent to the attention of the Title I Contact. (The materials were
purchased with PRC 115 funds and DO NOT need to be put on your

Title I Inventory Sheet.)
1) Lakeshore Learning: Graphic Organizer Whiteboards 

K-5 schools will receive 12 sets, 6-8 schools will receive 6 sets ,
and K-8 schools will receive 18 sets

2) FSI: (2) Six packs of Post-It Chart Paper and (2) packs of Chart
board Markers

When these materials are received, please check them off on the
invoice and send a copy of the invoice to my office! This is VERY

important. If there is not an invoice, please send me an email with a
list of the items you received. 

I have received the following information as of today:
AGC - Lakeshore received, no confirmation of FSI Materials
AMS, Lakeforest, WHR - All items received
CME, Creekside, EBA, FMS, Grifton, Sugg/Bundy, Pactolus,
Wellcome - No confirmation of either Lakeshore or FSI
Eastern - FSI received, no confirmation of Lakeshore

If I missed your email, will you please re-send!



District Flyers were emailed to schools last week. Please be
sure these are posted on your School Webpage, Social Media
Page, share with families via Dojo or Remind and announce
this event to families in your weekly call home. Some
flyers were sent out via courier on Tuesday and color
copies to be hung in your office area were sent out on
Thursday. 

Title I Websites
Please be sure you are uploading documents to your Title I Website.
The first website check will be in December. Don’t forget that one of
the requirements your Title I stipend is based on submitting and

uploading required documents.  If you need assistance, please reach
out to Mrs. Cox (coxp@pitt.k12.nc.us)

When submitting requests for Reimbursement for Title I Parent
Nights, please be sure you are submitting all the required

documentation.  A list of requirements are located in your Federal
Programs Handbook!!

District Title I Night
Our 1st District Title I Night will be held on October 17th from

5:30 - 7:00 at Community Schools and Alice Keen Park. Either an
Administrator or Title I Contact is expected to attend this event. 
Please use this link to sign-up for a time slot. (Please list name

and school)

“There is freedom waiting for you, on the breezes of the sky, and you
ask ‘What if I fall?’ Oh, but my darling what if you fly?”

Eric Hanson

Are you instilling the confidence in your students to take that leap of
faith and fly??

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1_6M0iSz2MKA8ZAtgNKhpITIfUjq2Q6GnZKWlv-RGioo/edit?usp=sharing

